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Wednesday 11th May 2022 

 

                            Reception Trip to Twycross Zoo 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our ‘Rainforest’ topic in the final half term, we have a arranged a fun and exciting trip to 

Twycross Zoo on Monday 11th July 2022. 

In order to make the most of the trip, the coach will be leaving school at 8.50am. We would kindly 
request that your child arrives at school at 8.30am so that we can register them earlier than usual 
and leave promptly at 8.50am. On the morning of the visit, please enter school via the bottom 
gate on Somersby Road (the way you normally exit school). We aim to return back to school 
for normal dismissal time at 3.30pm.  

The children should come to school suitably dressed in their own clothes for a day outdoors. They 

will need to wear a waterproof coat or sun hat / sun cream (depending on the weather) and 

sensible shoes for walking around the zoo. A named packed lunch will be required for the day. 

Please make sure you have included a drink for your child (no glass bottles or cans please). Please 

be aware that we have a no nut policy, so do not include any nuts or known traces of nuts in 

lunchboxes.  

In order for the trip to go ahead, we ask for a voluntary contribution for each child of £18.70, which 
includes the zoo entrance fee, educational workshop, entrance to The Gruffalo Discovery Land and 
coach hire. A huge thank you to the PTA who have made a generous donation of £100 towards 
our trip! 

Please give permission and complete payment via MyEd by Monday 13th June 2022. 

Thank you for your support, 

 

 

Mrs Whittle and Mrs Dickinson 
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